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In January I had the opportunity to visit
India. My purpose was to interview four men
that had made application to World Wide New
Testamen? Baptist Mission. Three of these
men are the sons-in-law of Brother Eric
Franks, and one is
the son of Brother
Ramesh Kumar.

5 I also had the joy
of preaching a
Bible Conference
and graduation for
Dr. Kumar. Dr.
Kumar established
the Shalom Biblical Baptist Church. Under the
church ministry, he has started an orphanage,
school and Bible college. 1 did not have the
time to visit Dr. Eric Franks ministry on this
short trip; however, I have in the past. Dr
Franks started a church in Bangalore and his
son-in-law is now the pastor of that church.
Brother Franks has much the same ministry as
Brother Kumar. Each have started a number
of churches, as well as day schools, an
orphanage and Bible college.

It is exciting fo see another generation of
believers taking the leadership in ministries in
India. Dr. Franks' children are involved in
ministries he has started. Some of Dr. Kumars
children are working with him, but his oldest
son Enoch has started a ministry about six
hours from Bangalore, and his daughter Golda

and her husband have starfed a work about
twelve hours from Bangalore.

Several of the men in the Bible college come
from the northern part of India, very close fo
Burma (Myanmar). Friends of the graduates
traveled five days fo get to the graduation.
Two days of fravel
was on a bus, and
three days by
train.

Dr. Kumar has
written two books
that are the first
two in a series
that will cover
most of the major doctrines.

I hope that you will remember to pray for
these ministries in India. As you know, we
visit many mission fields around the world. I
do not know of anyone doing so much with so
little anywhere else on the globe.

Darleen and I are grateful for your kind and
faithful support of our ministry with World
Wide. It is always a joy to visit your
churches and see those that labor together
with us in this work.

May our Lord richly bless you and the local
ministry that you labor in week after week.
Thank you for praying for us.
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